
 
 
 
 

RFP # 08-07 
City of Portsmouth 

DESIGN/BUILD SERVICES 
CANOE/KAYAK DOCK PROJECT 
SAGAMORE CREEK HEADLANDS 

Invitation 
 

Sealed Request for Proposals, plainly marked “RFP #08-07 Canoe/Kayak Dock Project" on the outside of 
the sealed mailing envelope addressed to the Finance/Purchasing Department, City Hall, 1 Junkins Avenue, 
Portsmouth, NH 03801 and will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday June 13, 2007.  

The City of Portsmouth is requesting proposals from qualified marine contractors for the construction of a 
dock system to serve canoeists and kayakers accessing the City-owned Sagamore Headlands conservation 
parcel.  This project is intended to promote access to the conservation parcel from Sagamore Creek.  
Proposers must have documented successful experience performing the construction or repair of waterfront 
structures in a tidal environment in accordance with NH wetlands board regulations and permit 
requirements. 

 A mandatory pre-proposal meeting will be held at 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 31, 2007 behind 1145 
Sagamore Road.   

This project is funded in part by the Land and Water Conservation Fund of the U.S. Department of the 
Interior as administered by the NH Department of Resources and Economic Development, Division of 
Recreation Resources and various federal regulations and executive orders apply.  

Interested parties are urged to visit the site so as to inform themselves thoroughly as to all site conditions 
and logistics involved in completion of the work.  

The City of Portsmouth reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive technical or legal 
deficiencies, and to accept any proposal that it may deem to be in the best interest of the City. 

Specifications and Request for Proposal forms may be obtained from the City of Portsmouth website 
(http://www.cityofportsmouth.com/finance/purchasing.htm), from the Finance/Purchasing Department on 
the third floor of Portsmouth City Hall, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, NH or by calling the Purchasing 
Clerk at 603-610-7227.  If you have any questions, please contact the Finance/Purchasing Department at 
the following number:  603-610-7227.  Please continue below for the complete Request for Proposal. 

Proposers shall ensure Equal Employment Opportunity. 
 






































































































































